
Stay Safe during the Holidays
Holiday traditions are important for families and children. 

Coconino County Health and Human Services recommends the following
guidelines to help protect you and your family from COVID-19 illness

while you enjoy a safe holiday season .




Even those who are fully vaccinated should wear a mask in public indoor
settings in communities with substantial to high transmission.






 There are several locations offering free COVID-19 testing, and many

pharmacies are offering low-cost rapid tests.



 Get vaccinated if you are eligible. 

Remember, outdoors is safer than indoors. Avoid
crowded poorly ventilated spaces.



COVID-19 requirements may vary in different jurisdictions. 

 Protect those not yet eligible for vaccination 
by  getting vaccinated yourself and having other eligible

  people around them get vaccinated.

CDC still recommends delaying travel 
until you are fully vaccinated. 

If you are sick or have symptoms don’t host or attend a gathering.



coconino.az.gov/COVID19

Wear a mask when in public indoor settings
 if you are not fully vaccinated

Visit the CDC’s Travel webpage for helpful information
to help you decide what is best for you and your family. 

Get tested if you have COVID-19 symptoms.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/fully-vaccinated.html#vaccinated
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/testing/index.html

